
Majlis gatherings are encouraged to be held in 
outdoor areas.

Mask wearing is encouraged when attending indoor 
Majlises.

The elderly and those with chronic diseases are 
encouraged to avoid attending Ramadan Majlises.

Disposable cutlery should be provided, and sharing 
food or eating out of the same plate is to be avoided.
 
Surfaces, such as door handles, dining tables, seats, 
and bathrooms should be periodically disinfected.

Hand sanitizers should be provided and placed in 
prominent areas.

The National Medical Taskforce announces 
precautionary measures to be followed

when attending Ramadan Majlises

Adhering to precautionary health measures is important 
and eligible individuals are encouraged to get fully 

vaccinated and receive a booster shot.


